
Subject: Re: Heard on the street
Posted by Wayne Parham on Sun, 13 Jun 2004 01:46:08 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

You know, I thought I heard something about a new version of the "Around The World In 80 Days"
movie too.  That could be real cool these days.  How about "The League of Extraordinary
Gentlemen"?  Did you like that one?  I sure did.
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